The Utah Valley Chapter of the American Guild of Organists Presents

A MEMORIAL TRIBUTE TO DOUGLAS E. BUSH



Please join us for an evening of music.

MEMORIAL ORGAN RECITAL

The Utah Valley Chapter of the American Guild of Organists will hold a memorial recital to honor Dr. Douglas E. Bush, who passed away on October 4, 2013. Doug had a significant and lasting influence in the lives of many people. We wish to honor him and celebrate his life and music. The concert will feature performances by members of the AGO and pieces from the repertoire of Doug's hymn arrangements and other organ works that Doug loved or have special meaning to the performer. We look forward to sharing this special evening together. Please invite your friends and families to attend. Refreshments will be served. For more information, visit www.uvago.org.or contact Mike Carson at 801-691-8224.

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 17, 2014
OAK HILLS STAKE CENTER
925 E NORTH TEMPLE DRIVE, PROVO
TIME: 7:30 P.M.